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daffodil field park 
now open 

 
Dear Resident, 
 
Our community park is now open and able to be enjoyed by 
everybody!  
 
However there is still work to be completed, particularly planting of 
the many trees and plants that is scheduled to take place in the 
autumn, and much of the ground has also been seeded to allow 
grass to return. There will also be an ongoing programme of 
maintenance and improvements over time. Our apologies to any 
residents who were inconvenienced while the construction works 
were taking place. If you have any concerns or suggestions for how 
the park can be improved, please contact Kath Walton on 662720 or 
Whitley Parish Council. 
 
At this early stage and until the works are complete, can we 
especially ask that  
 

• Seeded and fenced areas are not walked or played on 
• Any litter is taken away with you 
• Dogs kept under control and dog waste removed 
• The peace and privacy of local residents is respected 

 
Please do visit and enjoy the open space of the park. 
 
Whitley Parish Council 


